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‘The JOY of the Lord is Your Strength’
(Nehemiah 8:10)

Friday 6th June
Value: Responsibility
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Important Dates for this term
Welcome to our final half term of the year although with the wind and rain it certainly feels very 
autumnal!
This is always our busiest time of the year and lots of events are planned. Please keep an eye on 
the calendar section on the final page of the newsletter but the main dates you may need to 
plan time off work for are:

Sports Day – 1 pm onwards on Wednesday 2nd July

Summer Festival – midday onwards on Saturday 5th July

PFA Summer Discos – 6:15-7:15 and then 7:30-8:30 on Wednesday 9th July

End of Year Service in Church – 9:30 am on Thursday 17th July. All families are welcome to join 
us for this service

Year 6 Leavers Service – 9:30 am on Friday 18th July. Families of Year 6 pupils are welcome to 
join us for this service

Clubs
These re-start next week with many continuing from before half term and others starting. 
Please check the post from Mr Willmott on Dojo earlier this week.

MUFTI day
Friday 13th June is a MUFTI day in exchange for items the PFA can use on the children’s tombola 
stall at the Summer Festival. Thank you in advance!

Ice Pops for Year 6
Thank you to everyone who 
purchased an ice pop from Year 6 
today.
They have raised ____ for Christian 
Aid which they will take with them 
to their Leaver’s service at the 
Anglican Cathedral next week 
where they will join approximately 
4000 other Year 6 pupils across 
Liverpool Diocese (across 4 
services, not all at the same time!)



Reception – 94.3%

Year 1 – 93.5%

Year 2 – 96.7%

Year 3 – 87.9%

Year 4 – 91%

Year 5 – 91.7%

Year 6 – 85.6%

IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:

Please keep an eye on the newsletter each week as 
the list of dates will be added to / amended over 
time.  Further details of key events and festivals will 
be sent out nearer the time in case we need to make 
any logistical changes.  Teachers will keep you 
updated on Class Dojo regarding key events for your 
child’s class.

11th June – Year 6 trip to Liverpool Cathedral for the 
Diocesan Leavers Service
13th June – MUFTI day for the PFA Summer Festival –
gifts for the children’s tombola
18th June – Reception and Y6 trip to Botanic Gardens
18th June – Year 2 visit to the beach
25th June – Year 4 at Sing4Sefton event
27th June – MUFTI day for the PFA Summer Festival –
bottles
27th June – Year 3 trip to Chester
1st July – Year 5 visiting Birkdale and Greenbank
2nd July – Sports Day – gates open at 1 pm
5th July – PFA Summer Festival from midday
8th July – visit to school by Bishop Ruth, interim 
Bishop of Liverpool
9th July – Year 6 reward day
9th July – PFA discos – Rec-Y2 – 6:15 to 7:15 and Y3 –
6 from 7:30 – 8:30
15th July – Leavers Performance at 7 pm
17th July – End of Year Service at 9:30 in Church
18th July – Year 6 Awards Service in Church at 9:30
18th July – end of year at 1:45 pm

ATTENDANCE

Good attendance is absolutely vital in ensuring 
your child is able to fulfil their potential in 
school.   Our target for good attendance is at 
least 95% of the time in school and learning.  
Each week the class with the highest 
attendance will get a little extra treat and a 
mention in assembly.

Superstar Award Year Group J.O.Y. Award

Lourdes Reception Anaya

Leo Year 1 Gracie

Emily Year 2 Noah V

Layla Year 3    Luke

Dylan Year 4 Esme

Scarlett Year 5 Roisin

Zak Year 6 Skyler

Thought for the Week
Dear God,
Help us to act responsibly and make decisions 
that make our lives – and those of others in 
Your world – better. JOY in you will be our 
strength as we achieve great things in Your 
name.
Amen
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